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What have we been learning? 

We really enjoyed our visit from the Life Bus learning all about handling our 

emotions and feelings. In class we have been exploring Anti Bullying week thinking 

about respect, friendship and making good choices. 

In DT we have been designing and labelling our own moon buggies for our mini 

outcome ‘Will it work?’ We have peer critiqued each others designs to help us 

improve and edit them. We have started to construct the frames (chassis) for our 

buggies by measuring and sawing squared section wood. We then joined our chassis 

using card triangle joins and glue guns. We have applied our fine motor skills and 

followed safety rules carefully ensuring we use the tools correctly. 

 

 

                                      

 

                                                                                                            

Next Week 

 
We will be continuing to construct our moon 

buggies adding axels and wheels developing our 

joining skills. 

 

In maths we will be learning different addition and 

subtraction written methods to solve two digit and 

ones calculations then moving onto 

 two digit and tens. 

 

In English Jet class will be moving onto our final 

mini outcome ‘What happens next?’ - retelling the 

story ‘Toys in Space’.  

 

In P.E we will be participating in an Inclusive 

sports session on Friday 23rd November. 

Important information  

 
 

Monday 26th November 2018 @ 10am - Jet Class 

learning share and coffee morning to raise money for 

‘Children in need’. 

 

As part of our learning based on our class text ‘Toys in 

space’ we wanted to link our learning to donating toys 

to local Charites. We would like each child to bring in 

one toy they would be happy to donate to a charity.   

 

During the coffee morning there will be the opportunity 

for your child to share their space learning with you and 

their journal.  

 

If you are happy to donate cakes or biscuits for the 

coffee morning we would really appreciate your 

support. 

 

Infant Christmas performance  - Wednesday 12th 

December (am) and Thursday 13th December (pm) 
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